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Parents Evening
The attendance rate for parents’ evening this term was 99% which is a great response.  Thanks to parents and staff for their support in making this successful.
Red Nose Day

We had a ‘non-uniform’ and ‘make your face funny’ day for Red Nose 2015.  Due to your support we raised £631.24 for this worthwhile charity - this is an incredible amount for a school our size.  Thank you once again for your continuing generosity.
Easter Disco
The recent Easter Disco was a huge success and we raised £312.10 for the school fund.  The discos were well attended and the behaviour of the children was exemplary.  The children enjoyed the discos and the Easter Bonnets and ‘April Fool Hair’ creations were very inventive!

Thank you to all the staff who helped out and also grateful thanks to Mrs Ebanks, Mrs Ralston, Mrs Monarch, Mrs Lawton and Mrs Burgess for giving up their own time to help us run these discos.  For future discos if parents could help out in some way, e.g. decorating the hall, raffles etc., we would be very grateful. 
ParentMail
We have a large proportion of parents now on ParentMail. If you have registered for ParentMail but are not receiving any letters could you please let the school office know and they will be able to look into this for you.

Swimming

Can I remind parents that after the Easter Holidays it is the turn of Year 2 children to access swimming lessons on a Friday morning. The class will be split into two groups and Mrs Hume will send a letter out on our return to school confirming the groups.
End of Term Performance

This morning the children enjoyed a musical extravaganza. We welcomed Stanhope Primary School Choir who sang with our Choir.   The children of Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 also gave excellent performances on the drums, keyboards, violins and penny whistles.  Our thanks go to Mr O’Brien, Mr O’latungi and Miss Hauber for their work in preparing the children for this performance.  We will find an opportunity early next term for the children to perform to parents.
Year 6 SATS
SATS will take place during the week of 11th May - our children have been very focused and hard working.  If parents could please support them with the Easter revision they will be given, this will help them towards their final drive before SATS.

Broomley Grange

Can I please remind Year 6 parents that money for Broomley Grange will be due by the end of May.  If you have any queries, please contact the school office.

I hope you all have a ‘Happy Easter’ holiday – please look at the school website for up-to-date photos which I will be posting over Easter!
School closes today at 3.15pm and will re-open on
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Monday 20th April 2015 at 8.55am
